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I completely oppose this bill, HB 2025, known as the transportation reinvestment 

package. The proposed increases in taxes and fees are staggering. Oregonians are 

struggling and this is not the solution. ODOT needs to get their department in order 

and get back to their job of building and maintaining our roads within budget. The fact 

that there is no clear accounting of where money was spent in recent years should 

never be rewarded with an increased budget. I urge you to reject this bill and not put 

any more taxes, fees, or regulations on the citizens of Oregon. Vote NO on this bill. 


